
 
 

Post Talk 
North Branch Post #85 

 
September 2023 

 

Membership Meeting: Sept. 12th @ 7:00PM 
Auxiliary Meeting: Sept. 12th @ 7:00PM 

SAL Meeting: Sept 19th @ 7:00PM 
Legion Riders Meeting: Sept. 7th @ 7:00PM 

Coffee Talk with the CVSO: Sept. 19th @ 9:00AM 
 

 
Michelle Still, Auxiliary President: 
We are still taking donation from this years school supply drive. Please 
consider contributing. Ending date will be September 12th. Cash or 
actual school supplies are welcome. 
 
Mike Johnson, Gaming Manager: 
Football season is right around the corner, and with that comes the 
Sports Tipboards. We will have 
tipboards available in the bar/pulltab booth for the current week’s 
Vikings game every Monday 



morning. During their bye week, we will choose another game. 
Reminder that the Legion’s website is not current, so for the latest 
updates on Bingo and Events, please 
follow our Facebook page. 
 
Ron Rollins, Adjutant: 
 
Register early for the Fall Conference. If you want overnight 
accommodations they go very quickly and call to reserve your room. 
 
 
Upcoming events: 

• Sept. 7-10th Legionville Camporee- Legionville 
• Sept. 9- Harvest Rally- Legionville 
• Sept. 15-17 American Legion National Security/Foreign Relations 

Weekend- Camp Ripley 
• Sept. 15-17th Department Legion Riders Romp- Legionville 
• Sept.30th Minnesota American Legion Baseball Fall Meeting, 

Osseo Post 172 
• Oct 12-15th Minnesota Legion College- Camp Ripley 
• Oct 27-28th Department Fall Conference- St Cloud 
• Dec 9th Pearl Harbor Rally- Paynesville Post 271- Social hour 

11am, meal 12pm, Program 1pm. 
• Dec 7th- Pearl Harbor Day 
• Dec 24th Christmas Eve- Legion is closing early. 
• Dec 25th Christmas Day- Legion is CLOSED. 
• Dec 31st- New Years Eve. 
• 2024 
• Jan 13th 10th District Midwinter Conference- Anoka Post 102 
• Feb 3rd Department Sweetheart Rally- Forest Lake Post 225 
• Feb 10th 10th District Sweethheart Rally (SAL Sponsored) 
• April 6th Membership Rally (ALR Sponsored)- TBD 
• June 1st10 District Convention-TBD 

 
Next month an article will be published about a guitar program will be 
explained and created by our Chaplain, Louis James. 



 
Stay cool on these hot day and prepare for the change coming soon!! 

 
“Remember, 
YOU Are the Legion” 
 
Ron Rollins, Adjutant 
Post #85 
North Branch, Mn. 

 


